
Ann’s Aquatics 
New Make-Up Policy 

 
We are happy to announce that all swimmers will be permitted 
one make-up class for Fall, Winter and Spring sessions.  
 

- Make-up classes are not guaranteed, they are on a first 
come first serve basis.  

- Make-ups will be held at the Gaithersburg location on 
Saturdays and Sundays, week 2 through week 9 of each 
session.  

- There are no make-up classes during week 1 or the last 
week of the session.  

- Only 2 participants will be allowed to make-up per class.  
- Failure to show up for a scheduled make-up class will still 

be considered a make-up class.  
- Please email a request and we will do our best to 

accommodate all students.  
- Make-up classes are only for students presently enrolled in 

the current session.  
- We reserve the right to cancel our make-up policy at any 

time. 
- Make-up classes do not carry over to future sessions.  
- No make-up classes for Summer classes. 

 
Thank you 

 


